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Pécs-Hagen double degree program: 20!
or 20 years, the FernUniversität in Hagen and the Faculty of Business and Economics of the UP have been working together. The program was founded by Dr. Zoltán Schepp, then lecturer, later dean and now vice-rector. Since 2007, i.e. for fifteen years, Dr. Judit Mátyás has been the mentor of the program in Pécs, and we asked her about the anniversary and the details of the cooperation.

"I was happy to accept the invitation to be the mentor of the program in Pécs, as I also teach German economics at the Faculty," says Judit Mátyás, who remembers the early days and adds, "Twenty years is a long time, but we have managed to maintain good relations with the Budapest Distance Learning Centre and the Hagen Distance Learning University, and the atmosphere is supportive both from the UP and the management of the Faculty of Business and Economics of the UP. It is also an international course, in line with the internationalization program of the university."
